
5/29/2019

Barrows Drive/ Tom Bergin’s
1 message

City of Los Angeles Mail - Barrows Drive/ Tom Bergin's

'Sarah Stitt' via Clerk-PLUM-Committee <clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org> 
Reply-To: Sarah Stitt <sarahstitt@me.com>

Mon, May 27, 2019 at 8:48 PM

Dear Sir or Madam, I am writing on behalf of our family of 5 people who live opposite Tom Bergin’s Bar. I am strongly 
opposed to it being listed and in favor of it being sold 
Your sincerely 
Sarah Stitt McGrade

Sent from my iPhone
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